
 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:  Authorize FY2016-2017 Financial and Compliance Audit Contract 
From: Jeffrey A Moore, Financial Services Director Meeting Date: March 20,2017 

Public Hearing: No Advertising Date / 
Advertised By: 

N/A 
 

Attachments: 
 
 
 

Contract to Audit Accounts, Engagement Letter 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The City Council is required by General Statute 159-34 to have an annual financial and compliance audit. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
City Council selected Cherry Bekaert as the City’s auditors for the fiscal years 2015, 2016, 2017 and 2018 at their 
meeting of March 16, 2015.  The Financial Services Department staff have reviewed the proposed scope of 
engagement and the proposed contract to audit accounts. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
The audit contract will be funded from the Financial Services Department budget for FY 2017-2018.  The current 
contract is $1,000 more than the audit contract for the prior year.  Staff has requested budget funding for these 
audit services and it will be included in the City Manager’s Recommended Budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTIONS REQUESTED: 
City Council is requested to approve the attached Contract to Audit Accounts and related engagement letter with 
Cherry Bekaert LLP for the completion of financial and compliance audit services for the fiscal year July 1, 2016 
- June 30, 2017 in the amount of $70,000. 
 
 
 
 




































